
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th October 2021 
 

Christmas Market 2021 
 
Dear Parent/carer,  
 
Due to the restrictions that Covid-19 imposed, we have been unable to hold our annual Christmas 
events as we would have liked. This year, however, we are pleased to announce that we will be 
holding a face to face event in the form of a Christmas Market to be held on 7th December from 
6pm – 8pm.  
 
We are aiming to build upon the success of previous events by offering local businesses the 
opportunity to take part. We have a limited number of stalls reserved for local business owners to 
sell their products throughout the evening at a cost of £10.00 per stall.  
 
If you or somebody you know would be interested in this opportunity, please register your interest 
by completing the slip below. We will then be in touch to discuss your requirements and confirm 
the booking of the stall.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C.Sunderland 
 
Cheryl Sunderland 
Operations Manager 
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Christmas Market – Stall booking 
 

Name  

Business name  

Nature of business  

Products you would 
be selling 

 
 
 
 

Contact Telephone  

Contact Email  

 


